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We’re halfway through our fall membership campaign! Thanks to the 505 members who have joined so far this year. Haven’t joined yet? Sign up online or send in your form from Griz Biz. Can’t find the form? Next week your student will bring home a 10 Reasons Why short form. If you’re not certain about the status of your membership you can log in to the website rmsptsa.org with your email address and review your order/print receipts. After you log in, please also select your student’s Grizzly Time teacher from the list. 
Winning options for your PTSA – Join by October 1st and be guaranteed a copy of the student directory.  Attend the October 9th General Meeting and enter the members-only raffle. All members also receive access to a number of discounts and opportunities offered by our state and National PTA including the opportunity to represent RMS PTSA at state-wide events. Contact president@rmsptsa.org if you’d like to represent our school at Legislative Assembly in Auburn on October 20 & 21st. It’s an exciting year to participate, we’re choosing our next set of top 5 educational focus areas.
Stay tuned for more opportunities. Keep an eye on the awards page to see our progress.
